
OUT AND ABOUT IN NORTH WALES 



The Provincial Grand Supreme Ruler, Right Worthy Brother Tony 
Stringer, swapped his leadership finery for Mark Grand Officer 
regalia to venture into Colwyn Bay for the North Wales Mark 
Provincial Annual Meeting.


Although present specifically at the invitation of the Provincial 
Grand Master, Right Worshipful Brother John Stanley Evans, the 
party from Cheshire Mark Province were there to support the 
investiture of the new Deputy Provincial Grand Master, Colin Lemin, 
a member of Dewi Sant Conclave No 457 and Provincial Grand 
Guarder designate.


Also invested were Worshipful Brother Anthony Lloyd as Provincial 
Senior Warden, the Provincial Director of Ceremonies in the OSM, 
and Worshipful Brother Eryl Wynne Davies as Provincial Senior 



Warden, Past Grand Standard Bearer and member of Maen 
Achwyfan Conclave No 514.


Several other members of the Brotherhood were also honoured by 
appointments and promotions.


Representing the Mark Province of Cheshire (pictured) are: 
Worshipful Brother Brian Williams, Past Grand Standard Bearer; 
Worshipful Brother Tony Stringer, Past Senior Grand Deacon; 
Worshipful Brother Derek Walsh, Deputy Provincial Grand Master 
Worshipful Brother Colin Lewis, Past Assistant Grand Director of 
Ceremonies 
Worshipful Brother James Browne, Provincial Grand Steward 
Worshipful Brother Mark Holmes, Past Provincial Grand Inspector 
of Works, (also the Grand Superintendent for Cheshire & North 
Wales  of Knights Templar Priests) 
Worshipful Brother Graham Kirby, Past Assistant Grand Director of 
Ceremonies. 
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